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Jun 21, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Dear Senator, 
 
It is my understanding that the electoral college is an outdated replica of Civil War days.  It was 
instituted to balance the voting outcomes in the southern states because the majority in the south were 
black. So southern states were given more representation through the electoral college. 
 
We no longer need this albatross around our necks.  All citizens can now vote, and all citizens should be 
represented, especially in these times when voting systems are corrupted, and electors can be bought 
and sold. Please add your name to those voices which are working for this change. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Joann Henderson 
1297 Bay St 
Florence, OR 97439-9648 
(541) 997-2997 
 
 

 


